
 
 
 

 
News from the CAL-SW Saints—January 8, 2021 

Dear Southwest Family, 
 
Happy NEW Year 2021! I am so thankful to be back 
in person! It is a pure joy to see all the faces (even 
with masks on) and to hear the building buzzing 
again. I don't know about you, but Christmas break 
was different. However, it was still CHRISTmas 
break. A scripture that I have known for years has 
additional truth and meaning to me. It is Hebrews 
13:8, "Jesus Christ is the same yesterday and today 
and forever." Jesus does not change. He is the 
same Messiah, Savior, the Way, the Truth, the Light 
and Life we so desperately need since the begin-
ning. I expect change this year, don't you? I want 
God to keep transforming me and this heart for His 
glory. 
As we come back to school there are some changes 
in morning carpool dropoff procedures. Due to the 
cold temperatures and the need for accurate tem-
perature readings, students need to be ready when 
you reach the first carpool group. They need to have 
their belongings in hand, masks on, and exit the ve-
hicle. Temperatures will be taken in the entry of the 
school. It is so important for your child to be ready. If 
you need to park and get ready, please do that in 
the preschool or school parking lot. Do not stop and 
park in the driveway for safety purposes and so traf-
fic can flow and move freely. When your child exits 
the car they need to walk with purpose. If your child 
has a high temperature reading they will come back 
out to you. 
Our theme for the year continues to be "Loving God" 
from Matthew 22:37-39: "Love the Lord your God 
with all your heart and with all your soul and with all 
your mind. This is the first and greatest command-
ment. And the second is like it: Love your neighbor 
as yourself." It is all about a relationship with Jesus. 
It is who He is and what He has done that defines 
us. The longer I am a child of God the more and 
more I am humbled by this great relationship that 
God provides through Jesus Christ. 
Happy New Year, Southwest Family! May we all be 
changed and grow in our relationship with Jesus 
Christ.  
 
Thankful for each and every one of you, 
Mrs. Carson 

REENROLLMENT FOR 2021-2022 
The start of a new year initiates our reenrollment 
process. Children who currently attend Christian 
Academy, junior academy through 11th grades 
(with the exception of JA-4 entering kindergarten), 
who will be returning for next school year must 
reenroll in January. The reenrollment deadline for 
the 2021-2022 school year is January 20, 2021. 
Reenrolling by this deadline is always very im-
portant, especially this year as we have been 
blessed with many families wanting to join us next 
year. We want to continue to serve your family and 
would not want you to lose your spot, as immediate-
ly after reeenrollment we will begin placement of 
new families seeking to enroll their children at 
Christian Academy.   
Please visit the Christian Academy website to view 
the 2021-2022 Tuition Schedules and/or to learn 
more about Tuition Assistance. 
 
To begin the reenrollment process, simply follow 
these instructions. 
1. Click here to log in to your FACTS Family Portal 
account. 
2. Click on the Apply/Enroll link on the left. 
3. Click on the Enrollment/Reenrollment link. If the 
page does not open in a new window select your 
browser’s option to allow the pop-up. Click here for 
examples.  
4. Click Start Enrollment Packet to complete the 
Enrollment Agreement. 
5. Please be sure to review and submit the enroll-
ment form for each student in your family. 

 
Your reenrollment fee(s) will be automatically de-
ducted through your FACTS agreement on Febru-
ary 16, in addition to any regularly scheduled pay-
ments you may have. Should you have financial 
questions, please contact the Business Office at 
(502) 244-3225 or reenrollment@caschools.us. If 
you experience challenges relating to FACTS Fami-
ly Portal, please email support@caschools.us.  

NO SCHOOL 
There is no school for Preschool through 8th Grade 
on Monday, January 18 in observance of Dr. Martin 
Luther King, Jr. Day. 

ORDER YOUR YEARBOOK NOW! 
Visit www.yearbookforever.com. Be sure to select 
“Christian Academy of Louisville Southwest” from 
the list of schools.  Yearbooks are $32.50 each and 
only sold online.  



JUNIOR ACADEMY NEWS 
 Junior Academy will be closed in observance of Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr. Day on Monday, January 18. 
 Our Friendship Parties will be held on Thursday, February 11. Watch for details from your child's teacher. 

COUNSELOR’S CORNER 
Hello Southwest Family, 
I am so thrilled to see students back in the building!  In Elementary Classroom Guidance this month we are 
focusing on determination.  Why should we try?  Social Emotional Learning lessons are still going as well.  
For Middle School we are finishing up some discussions on mental health this month with coping skills and a 
pledge called “B1.” We all want to be 1 friend for someone who is struggling emotionally if we see the signs 
we have learned to look for, and then reach out to a trusted adult on their behalf.  Looking ahead, next month 
we will have our annual Growth and Development discussions for 5th and 7th grade students.  A form will go 
home with more information on this in the coming weeks.  I am so grateful to God for a successful time of re-
mote learning and looking forward to his blessings in this new year! 
 
~Mrs. Daniel   

EDUCATION OPPORTUNITY ACCOUNTS 
House Bill 149 and Senate Bill 25 have been filed and would create an educational choice program for Ken-
tucky families. Please call or email your State Representative and Senator today and ask them to support and 
co-sponsor these bills. You can call 1-800-372-7181 and the operator will leave a message for your State 
Representative and Senator based on your home address. 
Education Opportunity Accounts are privately funded by citizens and businesses who donate to non-profit Ac-
count Granting Organizations (AGOs). The AGOs then use the donations to award needs-based funding to 
eligible families.  Funding can be tailored to a student’s specific needs and used for K-12 public and non-
public school tuition and fees, online learning programs, tutoring services, therapy programs, transportation to 
and from school, and more. 


